
 

 

The Sherborne Food Bank collection in the church for the 
three  months to the end of June was £529. Our 
contribution is much appreciated and there is a letter from 
the Chairman of the Trustees thanking us. It is pinned on 
the notice board in the church. 

 

If you wish to see what they do for the local community, 
apart from providing food parcels for those in need, please 
visit their website  

https://www.sherbornefoodbank.org/ 

 

You may also wish to help them by volunteering but please 
continue your generous contributions, if possible, by using 
the envelopes in the church by the collection box. 

Thank You 

https://www.sherbornefoodbank.org/

